
Pre-K/K Classroom
September 30, 2016

PreK

Letter of the week: Cc
Please bring in 2 small pictures that start with the letter Cc.

Math: Counting; Number recognition; 10; Number order

Writers Workshop: Letters and Name; Draw a person

Kindergarten

Letter of the week:  Cc
Please bring in 2 small pictures that start with the letter Cc. 

Sight Words: a- tic-tac-toe; word maze; color the letter; finish the sentence

Phonemic Awareness: letter naming/vowels; rhyming; onset (beginning) and rime 
(ending); final sound

Math: Fill in the missing number; Model and Count to 10; Count and Write to 10

Writers Workshop: Spacing

Pre-K/Kindergarten

Some of the stories we will be reading:
My Crayons Talk by Patricia Hubbard
Colors of the Rain Forest by Elizabeth Bennett
Mouse Paint by Ellen Stoll Walsh
The Day the Crayons Quit by Drew Daywalt
Circles All Around by Allyson Valentine Schrier
10 in the Bed: a traditional song adapted by Charnan Simon
A book about Christopher Columbus by Ruth Belov Gross
Follow the Dream by Peter Sis

Project: Christopher Columbus



STEM Project: Noon Dismissal on Friday

Art: See Artsonia website.

Some More of This Week's Activities!
Corn name
Cotton ball wiggly eye clouds
Car painting
Circle stamps
Make a boat, hat, and telescope
Sink and Float experiment
Boggle Jr.
Ending Sound
Pumpkin Addition
Candy Corn Counting
Sort colors
Color and Shape Puzzle

Calendar of Events (Please check school calendar.)
Oct 2 – Oct 8: Five Below Fundraiser
Oct. 7: Noon Dismissal with Childcare
Oct. 10: No School/No Childcare
Oct. 13: Fire Department Visits

10am Pictures
Oct. 14: Hispanic Heritage Month Celebration (Courtney R.)
Oct. 21: Bandy's Field Trip

Shanni's last day
Oct. 31: Oktoberfest at CNS
Nov 1 – Nov 18: Popcorn Palace Fundraiser

General Information
     

This Scholastic Book order we received $15 worth of free books and lots 
of points to purchase activities.  Thank you for ordering books.  Not only does it 
help our class but it helps your child love reading.  Reading to your child is a 
beginning step in learning to read. Great job!

Please make sure you send in the Cedarhurst field trip form.  I need to 
reserve seats for our classroom.

I need paper towel tubes for a project on Tuesday.  Please have your child 



bring in at least one tube by Tuesday October 4th.

Healthy eating is very important for learning.  Sometimes sugar can bring 
us down.  Try to keep this in mind when packing snacks and lunch.  It's better to 
have fruit then a piece of candy or chocolate cake.  

    

    The beginning is the most
important part of the work.

Plato
    


